
   

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF INFORMATION  

RELATIVE TO THE CITY OF BILOXI’S  

2024 CDBG ACTION PLAN 

 

Notice is hereby given that information relative to the planning, development, and implementation of Biloxi’s 

2024 Action Plan Component of the 2020-2024 Consolidated Plan for the Community Development Block Grant 

(CDBG) Entitlement Program, is available for review as required by the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban 

Development. 

 

Information and documents available for review include but are not limited to the following: 

 

• CDBG General Program Rules and Regulations; 

• Citizen Participation Plan; and 

• A Residential Anti-Displacement and Relocation Assistance Plan for the City of Biloxi. 

 

Information listed above and other records relative to the 2020-2024 Consolidated Plan and 2024 Action Plan are 

available at the Engineering Department of the City of Biloxi located at 214-A Delauney Street in Downtown 

Biloxi between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m., Monday-Friday.  Information relative to the planning of the 

2024 Action Plan is available to the public for a period of at least five (5) years. 

 

Information about Biloxi’s CDBG Program also can be found at http://www.biloxi.ms.us/cdbg/ 

April is Fair Housing Month, an opportunity to celebrate the 56th anniversary of the Fair 
Housing Act that became law in 1968.  Through its on-going fair housing educational 
outreach efforts, the City of Biloxi affirmatively furthers fair housing for its residents.  
 
The Fair Housing Act prohibits discrimination in the sale or rental of housing because of race, 
color, national origin, religion, sex (including gender, gender identity, sexual orientation, and 
sexual harassment), familial status, and disability. 
 
Those who believe they have experienced discrimination may file a complaint by contacting 
the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development’s Office of Fair Housing and Equal 

Opportunity at (800) 669-9777.  
Housing discrimination complaints also may be filed by going to hud.gov/fair housing. 

http://www.biloxi.ms.us/cdbg/

